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We are continuing with our meeting draws and hope that everyone is happy with the items that we have been able to locally source	on the Island and Canadian made.
We were able to draw names for the following items at the February meeting:
Salt Spring coffee, 3 Local 2081 Toque/mug sets, Free trade chocolate bar, 2 aboriginal Coloring books
We want to thank delegates who graciously donate items to our draws throughout the year. This helps us have more draws and keeps our budgets down.
More great draws to be held at the upcoming meetings.
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